

**BOARD MEMBERS** 

Dec. 13, 2018

Lynn Wilson Board Chair District 6

**Billy Townsend** 

District 1

Lori Cunningham District 2

Sarah Fortney

District 3

Sara Beth Reynolds District 4

**Kay Fields** 

District 5

Lisa Miller District 7

C. Wesley Bridges, II General Counsel

**ADMINISTRATION** 

Jacqueline M. Byrd Superintendent

Dear families,

Polk County Public Schools is in the process of testing all school sites for lead in the water

Repairs were conducted at the following nine schools because some fixtures had elevated levels of lead:

-Auburndale Senior High

-Eagle Lake Elementary

-Elbert Elementary

-Fred G. Garner Elementary

-Jere L. Stambaugh Middle

-Jewett School of the Arts

-Lake Alfred Elementary

-Lake Shipp Elementary

-Spessard L. Holland Elementary

These fixtures were taken out of service so repairs could be conducted. Follow-up testing shows mitigation efforts were successful. These fixtures no longer have elevated levels of lead. These schools have been cleared to use water for drinking and cooking as normal.

If you have any questions or concerns, please call 863-534-0608.

Thank you,

Rory Luce, Manager Maintenance Services

STUDENTS FIRST



